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1. SWITCH-A-ROO CAMP-OUT: May 18-20 (note date change).  Sign-ups are already up for our 
May camp-out to Trinity Pines for our annual SWITCH-A-ROO camping experience. Make sure that 
you are working with your patrol leaders to be prepared for your leadership responsibilities.  
SIGN UP, NOW! Troop’s emergency contact:  Mrs. Schafer. (208) 466-5584 
 
2. MEMORIAL DAY ACTIVITIES at KOHLERLAWN: 
 Flag Distribution: May 24. Meet at 6:00 pm (note: time change) 
 Memorial Day Ceremony: May 28. Meet at 8:00 am       
 
3. NEW MEDICAL & INFORMATION PACKETS: New packets will be distributed during the first 
week of May. ALL Scouts and Adult volunteers need to submit NEW packets by our June 12 Court of 
Honor (June12). This year, we are making some changes to the forms. Please do not use prior year 
forms or packets. Mr. Wineman or Mr. Dykstra will be sending this year’s packet.. 
 
4. NATIONAL YOUTH LEADERSHIP TRAINING (NYLT): July 16-21  
Ore-Ida council is now accepting reservations. Troop 112 pays ½ of the cost. Your cost is $100. 
First come – First served. Course date is: July 16-21. Talk to your Patrol Leader, ASPLs, or your SPL 
 
5. ALL ADULTS – BE ADVISED: BSA Youth Protection Training has been changed. All 
volunteers are expected to re-qualify, under the new training program.  In cooperation with this 
requirement, All adults of Troop 112 are being asked to complete this training by June 5. That gives 
everyone a whole month to log on, complete the training, and render a certificate of completion to 
Mr. Wineman☺. This will be added to the Information packet that is due by June 12. Thanks!!! 
 
6. DISTRICT AND COUNCIL ACTIVITY OPPORTUNITIES!!!       
There are activities, classes, and special events sponsored by the Centennial District and the 
ORE_IDA Council. Be sure to check the bulletin board outside the scout room for details. 
 
7.  CURRENT MERIT BADGES; Environmental Science: Mr. Robinson; Swimming & Lifesaving: 
Mr. Pipkin/Mr. Jung; Personal Management: Mr. Robinson; Family Life: Mr. Howe (May 15);  
First Aide: Mr. Coyle (Feb. 13); Cycling: Mr. Robinson (May 8): Duty to God: Mr. Hunter.  

 
8. UPCOMING EVENTS:  

1. MAY 18-20: May Camp-Out, Switch-A-Roo (Note: date change) 
2. MAY 24: Flag Distribution at Kohlerlawn, Time=6:00 pm (Note: time change) 
3. MAY 28: Memorial Day. Flag Ceremony at Kohlerlawn 
4. JUN 4-9: Adult Wood Badge Training, at Camp Morrison 
5. JUN 8-10: June Camp-Out; Backpacking, Crooked River Trail, near Idaho City 
6. JUN 12: ALL Scout and Volunteer Packets must have their updated paperwork turned in 
7. JUN12: End of year Court of Honor and Troop 112 Potluck 
8. JUL 16-21: NYLT (National Youth Leadership Training) 
 

9. BSA FACTOID:  Did you know… that the group that permanently retires the most  American 
flags is NOT the US Military or any of its Veterans’ groups? That’s Right! It’s the Boy Scouts!  
Patriotism is one of the values that the Boy Scouts want to instill in their youth. That's why 
boy scouts gather up tens of thousands of flags every year and teach them to treat the flag with 
respect by disposing of them in the way that seems most respectful.  
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